
On Monday night Bev and I represented the club at an event hosted by the YMCA. They 
shared videos of students who have completed programs at the Y and spoke of the 
opportunities to help the YMCA continue its work with our local youth.  It was SO FABULOUS 
to hear the Y-Drive program (that we donated funds to from the Moyes Trust) is a success 
and that they have had approximately 40 people registered already.  They are even needing
a new driving instructor as they are struggling to keep up with the demand.  So if anyone 
knows of anyone who might like to help out, give the Y a call! 

 

More great news, our National Science Forum applicant was selected ?Congratulations 
Rebecca Le Squire! Rebecca attends TGHS and is extremely excited to be going on the trip. 

 

Don’t forget to think of a ‘worst job/interesting job’ or ‘fun/unknown fact’ about yourself 
as it will resume next week and you might get the call up! Also let me know if you want an 
End Polio Now Tee – this Tuesday is cut off.

 

Thought of the week: Sometimes we're tested not to show our weaknesses, but to discover 
our strengths.

 

Have a great weekend!

Jess


